
455 -10 -13 

35 John Street 
Ottawa, Ontario 
July 21st, 1950 

TT. Pitcher 
Line Superintendent 
Giant Ye1lowknifc Gold , ines Ltd. 
Yellowknife 

Deer Sir: 

T_..is is to acknowledge your letter 
dated July 3rd, 1950. The samples of water 
and vegetation have been received and I will 
be able to hive you the results on water in a 
few days. 

I will expect to receive further samples 
of water and vegetation fray you some time next 
week. In connection with water samples, I would 
suggest that they be sent by the quickest con - 
venient method as I suspect that the arsenic 
content of the water changes in the container 
due to surface effects, adsorption, etc. 

JLL/mob 

Very truly yours, 

J. L. L o nkaan 
Chemist 
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